
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: The Chairperson  
 Legal Practice Council  
 Thornhill Office Park  
 Midrand  
 
 
Dear Chairperson  
 
Re: NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF NAME OF POLOKWANE SOCIETY OF ADVOCATES TO 

LIMPOPO SOCIETY OF ADVOCATES  
 

1. This serves to inform you that our Bar has grown exponentially in the past 6 years of its 

existence. It has been since 2020 operating in a group system. It currently has four groups 

in Polokwane i.e. Platinum Group of Advocates; High Court Group of Advocates; Thabure 

Group of Advocates and G20 Group of Advocates. The Bar Council has recently approved 

the formation of the fifth group in Thohoyandou to cater for our members who are 

resident in Venda and the surrounding areas and predominantly practicing in 

Thohoyandou High Court.    

 

2. The Thohoyandou Group of Advocates will commence from 1 June 2021. In the light of 

the exponential growth of our Bar, the Bar Council decided to change the name to 

Limpopo Society of Advocates, as the current name was no longer suitable. 

  

 

 



 
 

3. Our Bar has changed its name to Limpopo Society of Advocates with immediate effect. 

We will appreciate if the LPC can inform the legal fraternity accordingly. 

 

4. Your support is valued by our members.   

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
W R Mokhare SC  
Chairman  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


